
 

 

GRCHS ISP Winter Update 2024

 
Although our winter weather has been far from normal, our students have been

enjoying academics, extracurriculars, and athletics.

 
Winterim 2024

January 8-19, 2024 students participated in our
two week amplified learning experience. Students
took classes, did internships, or went on Winterim
trips. It was an amazing time to explore different
interests, develop or sharpen talents, and see
beautiful parts of the world!

GRCS Winterim

STUDENT CELEBRATIONS

https://www.grcs.org/academics/programs/high-school-programs/winterim


Above: Senior Sarah (JiaYin) Wang (China)
is celebrated for her contribution to the

Bowling Team.

GRCS Athletics

Above: Junior George (Taeheon) Kwon
(S.Korea) participates in a sports leadership

conference.
Below: Our Boys Swim and Dive Team
finished 6th in the state. Alberto Aliaga

(10th, Spain), David (En) Lin (11th, China),
Taylor (Taeuk) Kwon (10th, S. Korea),

Sasha (Oleksandr) Neykov (10th, Ukraine)
all participated on the team.

Lunar New Year Celebrations: In
February we had a week of

celebrations surrounding Lunar New
Year. Our Town Square was decorated,
ISP students led chapel, and we held a

party for the student body. It was a
great time of celebration!

Skates, Dates, and Mates Valentine
Skate: On Tuesday, February 13th our

Hospitality and Inclusion branch of
Student Congress held a skating party
at our ice rink open to all students. We
had several ISP students join in on this

fun afternoon event!

https://grchristianeagles.org/


Forensics:
Ludovica Montanino of Italy has

made it to the state Semi-Finals for
her excellence in the Oratory

category.

Senior Connor (Khang Gia) Vu (Vietnam) participates as
a host on "Eagle Insider," part of our very own Eagle News

Network (a Media Arts and Communication class).

Congratulating State Choir Honors Student
Congratulations to the following ISP student for participating in the

State Honors Choir!
Sam (Yanghang) Lin advanced through two rounds of auditions to be

amongst the top 240 choral singers in the state. Bravo!

Grand Rapids Christian Celebrates
100 years!

Faculty, Staff, and the Grand Rapids
Community gathered on the evening of
March 20, 2024 to celebrate 100 years.
Sam (Yanghang) Lin contributed his voice
to the student composed rendition of Great
is Thy Faithfulness with the Chamber
Chorale. Taylor (Taeuk) Kwon
participated as a member of our orchestra.



It was a great night to reflect and be
grateful for the ongoing legacy of education
here at GRCS!

Visit with Alumna in Seoul

During Mrs. Williams' recent travels, she was
able to reconnect with Yisu Hwang (Class of
2021) in Seoul, South Korea. Yisu was
excited to be wearing socks that celebrate our
principal Brad Mockabee.

Thank you for being an integral part of our GRCS family! If you know someone who can
imagine becoming a part of our community as a host family or student, has questions, or
wants to apply, please visit our website or contact Joelle Williams at jwilliams@grcs.org.
We will be accepting applications for the 2024-2025 school year until April 30, 2024.
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